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College closure upto 14 April 2020 

 
25 March, 2020 

 

In view of the continuing threat of spread of Covid 19 virus and the announcement 

by the Hon'ble Prime Minister with regard to  lock down for  three weeks, the 

college will continue to be closed up to  14 April, 2020.  

 

All are once again  advised to strictly adhere to all advisories  being regularly 

given by the government and maintain social distancing. We being the educated 

elite are expected to exercise utmost self discipline as well as guide our family and 

friends for strict compliance of all precautionary measures.  

 

The best way to avoid boredom and loneliness in this period of extended isolation, 

is to stay gainfully occupied.  

 

Stay safe, healthy and happy.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Dr R K Agarwal 

Director General 
 


